

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY MARIN COUNTY, CALIFORNIA

Prevention ★ Prosecution ★ Protection

Edward S. Berberian

District Attorney

Barry G. Borden CHIEF DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY

November 30, 2010

Kathryn D. Mitchell Chief Deputy District Attorney Marin County Board of Supervisors 3501 Civic Center Drive San Rafael, CA 94903

Robert R. Guidi

Peggy M. Toth ADMINISTRATOR

Subject: Receive and accept a "Required Communication to the Board" letter pertaining to the District Attorney's FY 09-10 grant audits.

Dear Board Members:

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board receive and accept the "Required Communication to the Board" letter submitted by C.G. Uhlenberg LLP, Certified Public Accountants.

Summary: According to Statement on Auditing Standards 114, auditors are required to communicate certain audit-related information to the Board of Supervisors. C.G. Uhlenberg LLP, Certified Public Accountants, has submitted a letter to communicate the required information pertaining to their audits of the District Attorney's fiscal year 2009-2010 grants.

Fiscal Impact: There is no fiscal impact.

Reviewed by: () County Administrator

() Human Resources

() Auditor-Controller

EDWARD BERBERIAN

District Attorney